
 

 

      April 2024 

What’s Happening Now at the Town Clerk’s Office: 

ELECTIONS: The Annual Town Election is April 2, 2024 

 

Sample Ballots are on the Town website www.milfordma.gov. 

Deadline to Register to Vote was March 23rd (10 days before election) 

 

Options for Voting: 

Early Voting by Mail- application deadline is March 26th 

There is NO Early Voting IN PERSON for this election. 

Election Day Voting- Polls will be open at all normal polling locations from 7am until 8pm. 

Pr. 1 & Pr. 6- Milford Senior Center, 60 North Bow St. 

Pr. 2 & Pr. 3- Italian American Veterans Hall, 4 Hayward Field 

Pr. 4, Pr. 5, Pr. 7, Pr. 8- Milford Portuguese Club, 119 Prospect Heights 

 

Sample Ballots will be on the Town website to view, and the following races are on the ballot. 

Select Board, 3 yr. term 

Board of Assessors, 3 yr. term 

Library Trustee, 3 yr. terms 

Park Commissioner, 3 yr. term 

Sewer Commissioner, 3 yr. term 

School Committee, 3 yr. terms 

Housing Authority, 5 yr. term 

Planning Board, 5 yr. tern 

Trustee Vernon Grove Cemetery, 3 yr. term  

Water Commissioner, 3 yr. term. 

Other offices on the ballot will be: 

Opening – (1) Trustee of Vernon Grove Cemetery, 3 yr. term- 

Opening – (1) Trustee of Vernon Grove Cemetery, 1 yr. Unexpired term 

Opening – (1) Planning Board seat, 3 yr. Unexpired term 

Opening - (1) Board of Health, 3 yr. term 

 

Town Meeting Members 

Precincts 1-8- Ten seats 3 yr. terms (top 10 vote getters in will fill seats) Winners will be notified by 

MAIL. 

Pr. 3 – Two open seats, 1 yr. seat 

Pr. 4 – Five open seats, 1 yr. term 

Pr. 5- One open seat, 1 yr. term 

 
Town Clerk’s Office 

Town Hall Room 12 

52 Main Street • Milford, MA 01757 

Ph: (508) 634-2307 • Fax: (508) 634-2324 

TownClerksOffice@townofmilford.com 
  Amy E. Hennessy Neves, Town Clerk   

 

mailto:TownClerksOffice@townofmilford.com


We, as registered voters are the ones who elect our Select Board, School Committee, Board of Health, 

Board of Assessors, Park Commission and Town Meeting members (to name a few).  

The By-Laws by which our Town is governed and the issues that directly affect our homes, properties, 

schools, parks, roads and the safety and well being of our town is decided upon by those we elect. 

 

Keep in mind that these elected officials are human and no human is perfect.  

Cast your vote because you are satisfied or dissatisfied with the job they have been elected to do.  

 
Do not let the “decision” be made for you.  Let your voice be heard and VOTE on April 2nd! 

Dog Licenses: 

Dog licenses are issued at the Town Clerk’s Office. Our licensing period runs from April 1st - June 30th 

each year.  If you return the insert portion in the Annual Street Listing to register your dog, we will hold 

the form until April 1st to do so.  Please make sure to send a valid rabies certificate to our office either by 

mail or email to MLaughlin@townofmilford.com. If you have a new puppy/dog, please register the 

puppy/dog after it receives its rabies vaccination (you will need to provide our office a copy of that rabies 

certificate). Copies of spay/neutering certificates will also be required for all new puppies/dogs if 

applicable.  Those pet owners who are renewing their dog licenses from the previous year will only need 

to present us a spay/neutering certificate if the surgery for spay/neutering was done after you have 

registered your dog in 2023.  We will also need a new/valid rabies certificate if it has expired. If you are 

unsure, you can always call our office to verify what documentation may be needed. If you no longer 

have a dog at your residence, you can call or email the office so we can remove you from our dog list.  

 

Please email us a photo of your pup and enter the Top Dog contest.  You can win a free 2025 License and 

gift basket. 

(L to R: Amy, Danielle, Melanie, Ashley, F- Deb) 
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